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Dates: The 8 week track season starts March 25th and ends May 18th   
Practices: Twice a week- Monday and Wednesday from 5:30 to 7:00 pm 
  Practices are held at Muskego High School’s Outdoor Track 
Entry Fee:  $65.00 includes team t-shirt & entry to all the track meets for the season. 
 

Each participant must have had a Doctors Physical Exam within the last two years 
to participate. An exam for participating in this year’s volleyball or basketball 

program is acceptable.  You can scan and email your physical to btblair@wi.rr.com  
or bring it on March 18th- parent meeting. Registration can be found at 

http://www.stleonards.org/Track-and-Field  

or go directly to https://goo.gl/forms/A5QnmCLvtVN0OUwm1  
If you have any questions regarding registration or whether your physical is 

current, contact Tracy Blair at btblair@wi.rr.com 
 

Have more questions on our program? Contact the following: 
 

Pat Bartz (414) 588-6890/ Patrick_bartz@mohawkind.com 
Chris Saggio (414) 791-9749/ oiggasc@att.net 

Attention 5th thru 8th Graders 

Registration is 

PAPERLESS 

You can register 

online until  

March 1st 
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